

Any girl not involved in a fall sport and wanting to participate in Girls Basketball this season needs to contact Coach Moore at coachmoore23@gmail.com or by phone in regards to the fall preseason schedule.

Junior Class, Little Caesar's Pizza Kit Fundraiser money and orders are due to Mrs. Gilmour in room 208 today. Pick up will be September 17th from 3-5:30 in the cafeteria.

Art Club will be meeting next Thursday, in Room 103. It will be the first meeting. Every student is welcome. Come and have fun...Making art!

The National Guard and the EC Trojans are teaming up for National Guard Night . The Trojans will be wearing the National Guard uniforms and the following events will take Place:

Tailgate: National Guard will be giving away free food for students after school and leading up to game time. Stop by, get some food while preparing for the game!

National Guard Booth: Make sure you stop by the booth to get more information about the National Guard!

Game: Game will start at 7:30 p.m. versus Franklin County Wildcats.

For more information, please contact:
SGT. Garret S. Geiser, Garret.s.geiser.mil@mail.mil
Don Stonefield, Head Coach/Athletic Director,
Dstonefield@sunmandearborn.k12.in.us
Jake Meiners, Assistant Head Coach, Jwmeiners@sunmandearborn.k12.in.us

Attention FFA members: There will be a chapter meeting tomorrow morning at 7:30 am in room 136. Doughnuts and door prizes will be provided.

The next German Club meeting will be Wednesday in Rm. 205 from 3:00 to 3:45. They will be planning the first excursion to the Hofbrauhaus restaurant.

The EC Book Club will have its call-out meeting on Wednesday, September 12th at 3:00 in Room 113. We will discuss dues, tshirts, and this year's books. See Mrs. Trossman if you have any questions.